BROUGHTON COMMUNITY & SPORTS ASSOCIATION (BCSA)
MINUTES
TUESDAY JANUARY 27TH 2015

APOLOGIES: 
ROGER BONNETT, RICHARD TAYLOR, CALLUM LESTER, STEVE JOHNSTON, MATTHEW SHAW, SHAUN ROPER, VINNIE POTTER, JOHN TWEEDIE, NEIL SIMPSON

PRESENT:
SEAN CLIXBY (CHAIR)  STEVE HAYTON (TREASURER) ANN WOOD (SECRETARY) VICKY ROBERTS.  NEW MEMBER: FRED GRAVES WAS WELCOMED TO THE MEETING.

Fred Graves introduced himself to the committee and members.  Fred lives in Broughton and you will see him doing lots of useful jobs for the Broughton Council.  Fred used to work at the Steelworks in Scunthorpe.  

EQUIPMENT:
We were able to get some cricket equipment from 3 B's who used to run sports sessions in Broughton, Brigg and Barnetby.  Balls, Bats, Gloves and Wickets.

DOG FOULING:
Fred Graves spoke to us about the problem that we have in the village especially on the sports field with dog's using it like a toilet.  Gary from Broughton Council thinks it's against human rights to stop the dogs going into the sports/ playing fields.  Looks like Dogs win and adults need to check all sports pitches before starting games and always carry nappy bags with them. 



YOUTH CLUB:
Sean C is still trying to contact the Youth Club leaders to see if they are willing to join our group.  They are going to be moving from the portable cabin they have into the Infant School.

QUESTIONNAIRES:
Vicky has been busy putting a questionnaire together for her coursework which would also be useful for information for BCSA.  This will sent to all members and given out on facebook and also handouts. This will go to children and adults.   We are hoping to get some good feedback.  

INFANT SCHOOL PLAYING FIELD:
This is being sold off to build houses on. Ann suggested that we contacted the builders because she had heard that they should put monies back into the community.  It was suggested that perhaps we could put any monies towards trying to have better floodlight facilities and synthetic pitch which would be used by many associations.  This would bring new activities into the village. We should be able to get information from Humberside Partnership.  They help you to fill out forms etc.  It was suggested that we invited Mrs Mumby to the next meeting who could bring valuable information.  

ANY OTHER BUSINESS:
We are still ongoing with the Logo for the "BCSA"  Sean will try and get into the Primary School to give information out.

It was suggested that it would be nice to have a Broughton Family Day - Picnic in the Park. We could have a charity cricket game and   BBQ.  We  are willing to add any other ideas anyone brings to the meetings.

DATE OF NEXT MEETING:
TUESDAY FEBRUARY 24TH.  BROUGHTON WORKING MENS CLUB,  8.00pm

